

February 21, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Ward Beyermann, Chair, Executive Committee College of Natural and Agricultural Science

Re: Campus Review: Proposed Policy: Consensual Intimate (Sexual or Romantic)

Relationships in the Workplace

The CNAS Executive Committee discussed the proposed policy on consensual intimate (sexual or romantic) relationships in the workplace at its February 20, 2018 meeting. After some discussion, the committee supports the policy as written without further comment.

Yours sincerely,

Ward Beyermann, Chair

CNAS Executive Committee

Ward Beyerm